

The Hon. Gabrielle Upton MP

Member for Vaucluse



17 December 2020

Mr Shoebridge MLC Chair Legislative Council Public Accountability Committee Parliament House Macquarie Street Sydney NSW 2000

C/- Ms Monica Loftus
Principal Council Officer
Public.accountability@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Shoebridge

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 10 December 2020.

I respectfully decline the invitation to appear as a witness at a hearing on Monday 8 February 2021.

Yours sincerely

Gabrielle Upton MP